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The press box at the football field is in really poor shape. The roof has rotted due to not having a water 
proof barrier, which also caused the floor and walls to partially rot.  I am in the process of getting 
estimates to completely dismantle the existing structure and replacing it with a new one. 

Each school now has a water bottle filler / drinking fountain installed. The high school also has an extra 
one installed near the weight room, which was purchased by a student as a senior project.
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